
Eve O’Sullivan 

From: 
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To: 
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Eve O’Sullivan 
09 April 2019 16:57 
‘sfmaye@is ba.eu.com’ 
H0002-01 Wexford Borough Council - Carcur Landfill 

Dear Seamus 

Re: Certification of Historic Unlicensed Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity in respect of Reg No H0002-01 Wexford 
BorouRh Council at Carcur Landfill 

I am to  refer to your email received on 5 April 2019, in relation to an application for a Historic Landfill - Certificate of 
Authorisation as mentioned above. 

I am to advise that your letter will be treated as a submission and will be taken into account when determining the 
Certificate of Authorisation, in accordance with the Waste Management (Certification of Ristoric Unlicensed Waste 
Disposal and Recovery Activity) Regulations 2008. 

The application and associated correspondence, including acknowledgements, notifications and general correspondence are 
available to view on the Agency Website at www.epa.ie. 

Please direct any further correspondence in relation to  this application to  Administration Unit, Environmentul Licensing 
Programme, Environmental Protection Agency, P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Custle Estate, County Wexford quoting Register 
NO H0002-01. 

Regards 
Eve O’Sullivan 
Programme Officer I Environmental Licensing 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Tel: +353 53 9160600 

From: Seamus Maye [mailto:sfrnave@isba.eu.com] 
Sent: 05 April 2019 12:30 
TO: Wexford Receptionist <REC WEX@eDa.ie> 

Subject: Licencing Notice - Landfill - Reg 7(5) - Extension Notification - 17 for Carcur Licence (H0002-01) 

Dear Sirs, 

In relation to the above, we note the current extension expires on April llth, i.e. next Tuesday. In this regard, we might 
refer you to  the various submissions to EPAfrom the undersigned and from Jacinta Somers between March 2012 and to  
February 2016. It might be pertinent t o  inform EPA that legal proceedings (with regard to  wholesale breaches of Irish and 
European Environmental Law that have occurred surrounding the construction of the road in question, back in 2009) are 
set to issue as well as further legal proceedings in regard to  land ownership and related issues around these lands. 

EPA is probably aware of the Strategic Housing Development Application (No. 304066) that has been lodged with An Bord 
Pleanala for the construction of over400 residential units and which proposes to use the illegally constructed road (the 
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subject of H0002-01) as access. It is difficult to see how SHD application can succeed in circumstances where the 
proposed access road is clearly in breach of EU Environmental Law. 

Sincere I y, 

U ’ 
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